
   
   

Dear Parents, 

 

Greeting in Founder’s Week!  

 

The College is establishing an online platform for Assessment and Evaluation, the initiation 

of which is scheduled for tomorrow 12 September, 2020. This shall be in the nature of a 

demonstration, for which feedback is requested.  

 

The User Identity (UID) and Password shall be forwarded to you tomorrow. The platform 

shall be operational for live Assessment and Evaluation of pupils from 1 October, 2020. This 

date commemorates 175 years of the establishment of the College. 

 

 

 

 
(C. A. McFarland)   

Principal   

Friday, 11 September 2020 


